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Notice to All Accredited Autobody Repair Shops 

Parts Autonomy Corrective Action Plan 

Date published: June 14, 2024 

Following the June 12th Parts Autonomy (PA) update webinar, MPI committed to providing more details 

to help shops understand changes to the corrective action plan and parts autonomy audit process. We 

encourage repair facilities to read the following information and discuss any concerns with their Shop 

Relationship Advisor (SRA):  

 

• MPI’s Presentation  

• Parts Autonomy Questions and Answers  

• Estimate Parts Selection – Estimating Standard updated to align with Parts Autonomy 

Corrective Action Plan 

More information on MPI RPS changes and related PA program documents will be communicated soon. 

Thank you to those who registered for the webinar. If you have any questions about this notice, please 

contact your SRA. 

 

https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Agreements/PA-Performance-Management-2024-Webinar.pdf
https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Policies_Procedures/Parts-Autonomy-QandA.pdf
https://mpipartners.ca/APP/pdf/ES-EstimatePartSelection-Aug2021.pdf

